
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blake Class have had a wonderful Autumn term enjoying swimming, community 

outings, music machine and many other exciting activities.  

 

 

   

Communication and interaction  

Blake class have focused on their communication through using the eye gaze to 

explore games, communicate their needs and gain independence on tasks.  
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Independence, social and emotional development  

 
This term, Blake class have been developing their friendships with each other. It has been 
lovely to see new friendships forming as well as old friendships continuing.  
 

 
 

 

Cognition and Learning  

During the Autumn term we have been working hard to combine skills to access new activities such as 

creating pumpkins using apples at Halloween, making melted snowmen pictures using paint and 

observing the leaves on the trees changing colours.  

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory  

 

Blake Class have continued to work on independence and accepting different 
positions. Pupils have been working hard to use walking frames, standing frames, 
sit independently, roll over and many more positions as well as moving in the 
swimming pool.  
 

   

Special news and upcoming events  

 

Blake Class have enjoyed the build up to Christmas exploring the snow machine, 

Christmas crafts, meeting Santa and decorating our class tree.  

We are looking forward to returning in January to explore our new topic – Narnia.  

     

 
 
 

 


